
2018-2019 Student Parking: 

 

Parents and students (juniors and seniors):  Please be sure to read through the 

expectations sheet so everyone knows what we expect of our student drivers.  The 

application is a single-sheet document you will need to download, print, and 

complete for submission.  Both parent and student must sign the application after 

having read the expectations.  The completed application and payment of $100* 

may be mailed or brought to Bartlett High School.   During the August 7 

registration date and once school begins, the Deans’ Office will be available to 

process parking stickers.  Stickers will be issued to juniors and seniors who have: 

 

 completed a Student Parking application AND have both parent and student 

signatures. 

 

 shown their valid driver’s license (or a ticket with the student’s driver’s 

license number on it)  

 

 shown the insurance card specific to the vehicle they will be registering.  

Insurance period must still be in force….no expired cards will be accepted. 

 

 paid the $100* fee to Bartlett High School.  If paying at the Registration 

cash register, the paid receipt must be shown. 

 

*Early grads must pay the full $100 fee.  At the early grad meeting in December, 

refund instructions will be explained. 

 

 

 

**A limited number of student parking stickers will be assigned to park in the 

lot closest to the building.  Once these spots are filled, all other student drivers 

will be expected to park in the southeast lot. Stickers will be color-coded to 

denote which lot the vehicle is assigned to.  These assignments will be strictly 

enforced. 

 

New this year, students ticketed for parking in any reserved spots will pay $20 

(if paid within 10 school days, or price will double). 

 


